
From: Commissioner Ryan Office
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Subject: RE: RCAC is the vital connector between Portland BDS and the Waterfront Community, please reappoint Terry

Glenn
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Ron, thank you for writing our offices. I am forwarding your testimony to the Council clerk for the
record.
 
Kindly,
Yesenia L. Carrillo
Constituent Relations Specialist, Policy & Communication Advisor
Office of Commissioner Dan Ryan
Pronouns: she, her, hers, ella
Se habla español
1221 SW Fourth Avenue, Suite 240
Portland, OR 97204
 

From: Ron Schmidt <ron@theplanninggroup.org> 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:23 PM
To: Commissioner Rubio <Comm.Rubio@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner Ryan Office
<CommissionerRyanOffice@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner Mapps
<MappsOffice@portlandoregon.gov>; Wheeler, Mayor <MayorWheeler@portlandoregon.gov>;
Commissioner Hardesty <joann@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: RCAC is the vital connector between Portland BDS and the Waterfront Community, please
reappoint Terry Glenn
 
105  Reappoint Terry Glenn to the River Community Advisory Committee for a term to expire
February 23, 2024  (Report introduced by Mayor Wheeler and Commissioner Ryan)

The waterfront community and businesses are a healthy vibrant part of the City of Portland.  The
leaders at Waterfront Organizations of Oregon www.WaterfrontOregon.com were instrumental
in originally authoring Title 28.  As the world looks for more areas to provide housing, they are
looking to the waterfronts in their cities.  Portland has this opportunity as well.  
 
It is important that there be a strong working relationship between the planners and the practitioners,
BDS and the waterfront.  RCAC does this well and will continue to do well with Terry Glenn as a
member.  We support Mayor Wheeler’s recommendation to repaint Terry Glenn.

I would like to congratulate you for your very professional, knowledgable and involved
Harbormaster Sean Whalen of the Portland Fire Department who goes above and beyond his
responsibilities in working with the waterfront for safety and application of Title 28.
 
Best Regards,

Ron Schmidt



President, WOOO
503-539-6817
Ron@ThePlanningGroup.Org
www.WaterfrontOregon.com
https://www.facebook.com/WaterfrontOregon/


